
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   
Tuesday 22nd October 2024  
  
Dear Parents and Carers of Robin Class,  
  
Robin Class pupils have the opportunity to take part in our valuable outdoor learning opportunities, using 
our wildlife area, again.  Mrs Diserens, our outdoor learning teacher, will lead groups of children in many 
different outdoor learning experiences, for example planting seeds, growing vegetables and herbs, building 
dens, natural art and craft activities and mini beast hunting. This learning will link with the learning the 
children do in science.    
  
Robin Class sessions will take place on Wednesdays for Term 2 (November until the Christmas holiday)  

  
They may come to school in their outdoor learning clothes.  They will need to wear old clothes that they 
don’t mind getting dirty and will keep them warm if it is cold.  
  

• a long sleeved top  
• trousers, to reduce the risk of bites, stings & scratches  
• wellies or old trainers  
• waterproof coat (we will still go out if it is raining!)  

  
If you have any questions, please contact me on 01722 327227 or admin@stratford-
sub.castle.wilts.sch.uk.  
Kind regards  
Justine Watkins  
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